
 
 
 
 

HONG KONG AIR CADET CORPS 
 

From : HQ 
Ref :  GR22_014 

To : All Members 
Cc : Major Unit Commanders 

Tel : 2712 8900 
Fax : 2715 6944 

Date: 28 February 2022 

 
 

Closure of HQ 
in Response to the Novel Coronavirus 

 
 The Corps has learned from Hong Kong Aviation Club that a close household 

member of an employee has been tested positive for COVID-19. Hong Kong Aviation 
Club has been closed from 27 February 2022 until further notice for deep cleansing 
and sanitizing. To ensure the safety of members and staff, HQ will be temporarily 
closed until further notice. 
 

The Corps will keep reviewing the above arrangement and make timely 
announcements. Please refer to the Corps’ website for further updates. Should you 
have any enquiry, please contact HQ staff by email to hq@aircadets.org.hk . 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sylvia TUNG 
Administrative Manager 

 


